
 

Progress report on District Grant P-4277 BuƩerflies and NaƟve Plants 

As of May 15, we have a scheduled volunteer day on May 27 at which Rotarians will be involved in 
placing the signs about plants and pollinaƟon which have been secured using the District Grant funds.  

We have yet to receive the receipts for the purchase of the signs.  

Volunteers for May 27:  Carlene and Ed Chew, Elizabeth Beas, Warren and Donna Vidrine, perhaps Amy 
Warlick  
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